
SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING 

 

Date 08/12/2022 

Present Mrs Taylor, Mrs Iqbal,, Eesa Javed, Khadija Iqbal,  Haider Ali, Zunaira 
Shafiq, Ruqayyah Haroon, Imaan Yusaf, Amina Majid, and Mohammed 
Haseeb Ali. 

 

 Mrs Taylor attended the meeting and the children had a long list of questions for her.  

 The year 6 children would like to sit on benches at the back of the hall during assembly. Mrs 

Taylor understands that the year 6 children find it uncomfortable sitting on the floor so in 

the New Year we are going to trial using the benches to see how it goes. 

 Some children would love for Mr Burrows to restart his recorder club as they loved to hear 

the performances during assembly and seeing the children progressing. They will ask him if 

he will consider restarting the club. 

 The children asked Mrs Taylor if the ‘Around the World’ board in the hall could be updated 

as there are new children who need to be added to the display. 

 Some of the boys have asked if we could have some Astro turf in the yard and have 

suggested fundraising as they know it’s expensive. Mrs Taylor will ask someone to have a 

look to see if there is anywhere suitable in the yard and how much it is likely to cost. 

 A junk sale or toy/book swap was suggested to raise some funds for school. 

 The children have asked if we can have some external agencies come into school: 

performances, activities or workshops. Mrs Taylor has said that teachers can arrange things 

linked to the curriculum. 

 Lots of different clubs were suggested for after school and during lunch break. 

 Some children have asked if we could use the English app on IXL. Mrs  Taylor  is going to ask 

Mrs Ardron to have a look at it to see if it’s worthwhile and if so she will look into buying a 

subscription. 

 The boys have asked for mirrors in their bathrooms so Mrs Taylor will have a look into this. 

 As the  children at the back of the hall in assembly can’t see the board, they have asked if 

they can have some laminated copies of the song. Also, Mrs Taylor would love to have some 

new songs for assembly so any suggestions would be grateful. 

 The children have asked if we will be having a winter fayre every  year. Mrs Taylor said that it 

was very successful so we will be having another next year. 

 The children would love to have a pyjama day to fundraise for school – Mrs Taylor will think 

about when we could do this after Christmas. 

 It has been suggested that we have litter picking sessions for each year group – Mrs Taylor 

liked the sound of this so will look into it. 

 All children throughout school seem to receive the same sized portion of food for lunch. The 

children have asked if the younger children could be given smaller portions and the older 

ones larger portions. 

 Lots of questions were put to Mrs Taylor so she has a lot to think about! 

Thank you to all the children for their contributions. 


